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SECOND BATCH OF PHILIPPINE EMBASSY’S BAKUNA PARA KAY JUAN AT
JUANA PROGRAM BENEFITS 382 UNDOCUMENTED FILIPINOS IN BAHRAIN
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Photos taken at Sitra Mall during the vaccination program. (Clockwise) (1) Ambassador Alfonso A. Ver speaking to a
group waiting for their shots. (2) Embassy staff assisting vaccinated Overseas Filipinos. (3) A group of seafarers without
Central Population Record (CPR) stationed at the Mina Salman port.

04 July 2021 — The Philippine Embassy in Manama, Kingdom of Bahrain successfully
assisted the 2nd batch of OFs who registered for its vaccination program, BAKUNA PARA
KAY JUAN AT JUANA, from 10:00 in the morning to 6:00 in the evening of Saturday, 03
July 2021 at the Sitra Mall Vaccination Center.

A total of 382 undocumented overseas Filipinos received their first shot yesterday. This
is in addition to the 204 undocumented overseas Filipinos who were vaccinated on 12
June 2021, bringing the total beneficiaries of the program to 586.

The Embassy continues to encourage members of the Filipino community to get
vaccinated for their own protection and the safety of all Filipinos in Bahrain. END
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